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250 Connector

250 Connector - SAT

Waynesboro Circulator
Waynesboro Circulator - SAT

Downtown Trolley

Saturday Night Trolley

North & West Loops

North & West Loops - SAT

Access 1

Access 2

Stuarts Draft Link
BRCC North & South - M-TH

BRCC North & South - FRI

TOTAL

Passenger & Service Hours Statistics

Total Passenger Trips

March 
2021

Feb 
2021

March 
2020

3,963 2,587 5,751

559 336 805

1,896 1,317 2,815

317 195 399
1,221 844 1,300

66 47 71
2,253 1,661 3,177

265 168 281
357 214 174

349 253 133

473 340 709
1,299 795 1,725

264 124 112
13,282 8,881 17,452

Spotlight Service Notes 

March 2021

Service Hours

March 
2021

Feb 
2021

March 
2020

644.0 484.0 616.0

88.0 66.0 88.0

276.0 208.0 264.0

52.0 39.0 52.0
216.0 165.0 208.0

12.0 9.0 12.0
299.0 224.5 286.0

40.0 30.0 40.0
207.0 144.0 198.0

207.0 144.0 198.0

276.0 208.0 264.0
595.3 494.95 563.9
101.3 67.99 101.3

3,013.6 2,244.4 2,891.2

Passengers Per Service Hour

March 
2021

Feb 
2021

March 
2020

6.2 5.3 9.3

6.4 4.7 9.1

6.9 6.3 10.7

6.1 5.0 7.7
5.7 5.1 6.3

5.5 5.2 5.9
7.5 7.4 11.1

6.6 5.6 7.0
1.7 1.5 0.9

1.7 1.8 0.7

1.7 1.6 2.7
2.2 1.7 3.1
2.6 1.8 1.1
4.4 3.9 6.0

→→ On March 2, BRITE staff gave an outreach presentation to RISE, a 
community organization based in Waynesboro (via videoconference). 

→→ The 250 Connector (eastbound) was delayed due to an accident in 
the Staunton Walmart parking lot on March 4. 

→→ The BRITE Transit Advisory Committee held their regularly scheduled 
meeting on March 10 (via videoconference). 

→→ On March 10, the West Loop was minorly delayed due to an incident, 
but the North Loop was able to resume its route on time. 

→→ Beginning March 16, and until further notice, the 250 Connector 
can’t access the old Kmart parking lot in Waynesboro and will pick-up 
and drop-off passengers near the Sprint store. 

→→ The BRITE Transit Facility inspection was completed on March 19.
→→ On March 31, BRITE staff participated in the Exit 235/Route 256 Small 

Area Study Kick Off meeting (via videoconference). 
→→ BRITE staff participated in various FTA stakeholder calls regarding 

transit’s role in vaccination access and coordination. 
→→ Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, rides are fare-free and face masks 

are required on all BRITE Bus routes until further notice. 

BRITE Celebrates Transit Driver Appreciation Day

March 18 was 
Transit Driver 

Appreciation Day, 
and BRITE 

celebrated with 
donuts and goodies 

for the drivers!


